
	

 

 
March	7,	2019	

Re:	Application	For	New	License-Castlemont	Infant	

Attn:	Stephanie	Rangel		

Community	Care	Licensing	

2580	N.	First	Street,	Suite	300,	MS	29-08	
San	Jose,	CA	95131	
(408)	324-2148	FAX	(408)	324-2160	

	

Dear	Ms.	Rangel,		

We	wish	to	submit	an	application	for	a	new	Center-Based	Childcare	license	
for	Infant	Care	at	Castlemont	Elementary	School	located	at	3040	E.	Payne	
Ave,	Campbell,	CA	95008.		This	program	will	provide	center-based	services	
to	the	Campbell,	San	Jose,	Los	Gatos,	Monte	Sorreno,	and	Saratoga	
community.		The	intended	opening	date	of	this	Preschool	program	will	be	
June	13,	2019	pending	licensing	approval.			

Enclosed	you	will	find	the	board	approval	of	agreement	for	licensure	for	
this	new	program	location.		Any	further	questions	can	be	directed	to	our	
Preschool	Director,	Heather	Elston	at	(408)	364-4200	ext.	6256.			

	

	

	

Shelly	Viramontez,	Ed.D.	

Superintendent		

Campbell	Union	School	District	

155	North	Third	Street	

Campbell,	CA	95008	

408.364.4200		

408.341.7280	fax	

sviramontez@campbellusd.org	
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